Mike Weisenborn

From: Ryan Elam

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 10:18 PM

To: Mike Weisenborn; Mark Dunning

Subject: Fwd: Ward Rd/Summit Square Apts Phase I
See below.

Thanks,

Ryan

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S8.

———————— Original message --------

From: Mark Schaufler <Mark.Schaufler@cityofls.net>
Date: 5/17/18 10:16 PM (GMT-06:00)

To: Jeff Thorn <Jeff. Thorn@cityofls.net>

Cc: Ryan Elam <Ryan.Elam@cityofls.net>

Subject: Ward Rd/Summit Square Apts Phase II

Jeff,

Although | don’t think the water line arrangement is a good design for a couple of reasons, after additional discussion
with Ryan this afternoon about this project and our concerns regarding with the “double water line” | have agreed to
allow the existing, approved and already accepted water mains to remain as constructed. It is my understanding this

project will basically not add any additional public water main or sewer main to the system.

Mark

Yours ?’F‘Hf"sy,

Mark Schaufler | Director of Water Utilities
1200 SE Hamblen Road | Lee's Summit, MO 64081
816.969.1925 |Iswater.net | Mark.Schaufler@cityofls.net

WATER UTILITIES

LEE'S SUMMIT

Yours T;'wfs?,



Ryan A Elam | Director of Development Svcs.
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1202 |cityofLS.net | Ryan.Elam@cityofls.net
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